
Induction program on “Reaching to Unreached, Community Based 

Interdisciplinary Approach”  

An induction program, “Reaching to Unreached, Community Base Interdisciplinary 

Approach” was organised on 24th February 2024 at 11am in Government Institute of 

science, Nagpur.  

The Chief Guest of program was Dr Prashant Kadu, the Dean- Faculty of Interdisciplinary 

Studies, RTM Nagpur University, Nagpur, while the Honorary Guest was Dr Narandra 

Chaudhari, Dean R&D, TGPCET, Nagpur. The program's president was Dr K. G. Patil, Head of 

the Department of Zoology (IOS).   

Approximately sixty students from various programmes actively engaged in the event. 

Professor Sarweshwar Kasarla gave the program's opening remarks and gave students advice 

on case studies and their value to today's youth.   

In his inspiring speech, Dr Prashant Kadu gave students advice on “Reaching to Unreached” 

by community service. He places a strong emphasis on the necessity of interdisciplinary 

community connections for new knowledge production and sustainable growth. He gave the 

pupils advice, saying that we need to be happy in order to be motivated.  

Students found that Dr Narendra Chaudhari's technical session was very helpful in shaping 

their currier. Throughout this technical session, every student contributed by offering their 

opinions on broad inquiries about curriculum and research. By highlighting the issues young 

people in the workforce confront, he dispelled their doubts. 

Dr K. G. Patil provided a thorough overview of both sessions in his presidential speech and 

urged students to take part in this kind of interdisciplinary learning. The last vote of gratitude 

was delivered by LACF President Shreya Hole.  

Dr Jairam Khobragade, the Director, appreciated all the activities necessary for the success of  

this programme. Mr. Anshul Patle and Ms. Srushti Borkar worked hard to make this induction 

programme a success. 

             


